PUBLIC NOTICE
SENIOR CITIZEN ADVISORY BOARD
GRAPEVINE, TEXAS

The Grapevine Senior Citizen Advisory Board meeting for December 3, 2019, has been
cancelled. The next Senior Citizen Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday,
January 7, 2020 at 1:00 pm at The REC of Grapevine.
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Kevin Mitchell
Director, Parks & Recreation

This notice was posted on November 22, 2019 at 5:00 pm.



